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DNREC amended regulations re gasoline and diesel powered vehicles - Public Comment

Janis Chester MD <jchestermd@idonttext.com>
Fri 11/11/2022 4:18 PM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>
Dear Mr. Krall,

I will be unable to attend the meeting on November 15th; I oppose the amended regulations
which are both unnecessary and burdensome.

The stated legal basis for amending existing regulations is the need to comply with the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Ozone National Ambient Air Quality Standards
(NAAQS). Delaware already meets the standard by a significant margin.

If you would like more detail, please let me know.
Respectfully,
Janis Chester, M.D.

Dover, DE
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